
 

SEMOpx Info – 13 April 2022 

ETS Breaking Messages Discontinuation as of 
2nd May 2022 

Important information – Action required 

• Discontinuation of ETS Breaking Messages as of 2nd May 2022 

• Please ensure that your contact details that you have provided us with 
are valid and up to date. 

• In case you need to inform about a contact update, please send an email to 

info@semopx.com.  

 

Dear Member, 

 

We would like to inform about an important change related to Operational Messages 
in Auction markets. 
 
Currently, Operational Messages are communicated via e-mail as well as ETS 
Breaking Messages, which appear in a pop-up window in the ETS client.  
 
As of 2nd May 2022, Day-Ahead Market Operations will only communicate via email 
and will stop sending ETS Breaking Messages.  
 
The messages sent via both channels are identical, therefore there will be no impact 
in terms of clarity and rapidity of information transmission. This change will streamline 
our communication by having one single source of information.  
 

What does this mean for SEMOpx members? 

 

To ensure all relevant persons from your company will receive Operational Messages 
via e-mail we strongly encourage you to check and update your contacts, especially 
your email addresses and the functions assigned for each contact. 
 
In case you need to inform about a contact update, please send an email to 
info@semopx.com.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require any further information or if 

you would like to raise any concerns. 

 

 

Kind regards, 
SEMOpx Team 
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